EXHIBIT G

Submitted to the Transportation, Public Works and
Independent Authorities Committee
from
Paul Nunziato



THE PORT AUTHORITY OF NY & NJ

December 19, 2013

Mr. Charles A. Buono, Jr.
Office of Legislative Services
State of New Jersey

State House Annex

P.O. Box 068

Trenton, New Jersey 08625

Dear Mr. Buono: _ -

This letter is in response to the subpoena duces tecum, dated December 12, 2013, issued
to Paul Nunziato by the Assembly Transportation, Public Works and Independent Authorities
Committee (the “Committee”). Please be advised that a search of Port Authority records
revealed that Mr. Nunziato does not possess any documents responsive to the Committee’s
subpoena.

If you have any questions concerning the foregoing, kindly call me.

| Very truly yours,
David R. Kromm
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Direct Dial: (212) 435-3483



